
 / Opportunities

Charlotte Water / Architectural / Engineering Services

Professional Engineering Services for Building Roof 
Replacements

Charlotte Water has 12 buildings at Sugar, Irwin, Mallard, and McAlpine Waste Water Treatment 
Plants (WWTPs) that are in need of roofing replacement or repair. The majority of these roofing 
systems are over 20 years old. These roofs are aging, failing, and in need of replacement or 
repairs. Charlotte Water  is soliciting Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) from qualified 
engineering companies (Company or Proposer) to provide Professional Engineering Services for 
the Building Roof Replacements Project. The selected Firm(s) shall provide at a minimum, 
preliminary engineering and evaluation, detailed design, permitting, bidding phase services, and 
construction phase services.      

Details

Posting Number 2023-Q3(Jul-Sep)-CW-12047

Anticipated Posting Date 2023-07-07

Commodity Code(s): 92500, Engin

Requirements Last Updated: 07/14/23

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be: 

  $250,000 - 499,999



Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  Not to Exceed

For Questions, Contact:

Jessica Dirogene
City Contact

jessica.dirogene@charlottenc.gov

mailto:jessica.dirogene@charlottenc.gov

